
to the Pulaski Music Boosters (PMB) Educational 

Series!  Where we’ll be highlighting a different aspect of Pulaski 

Music Boosters each month.   

This month:  The Resch Center fundraising opportunities 

WHAT is it: An opportunity to work in a concession stand at a Resch 

Center event. Events range from concerts, Blizzard games, Gambler 

games, Disney events, and much, much more! Check the PMB website 

for more information. 

WHERE: The Resch Center in Green Bay 

WHEN: approximately 4-5 hour shifts depending on event, usually 

evenings but sometimes during the day. The Sign Up is always posted 

in the newsletter and on the website for easy access. 

WHY? To earn money for both YOUR individual student(s) accounts 

and the PMB account which helps pay for trips, awards, program 

equipment, camps & MORE! You’re support through fundraising is 

very valuable to the success of the Pulaski Music Program!!  

HOW MUCH is earned? $10-12/hour base wage plus tips = Total range 

$14-24/hour (2023 figures).  80% of base wage goes to your individual 

student’s account(s) and 20% goes to the PMB.  Tips are disbursed 

quarterly based on total tip amount and total hours worked by 

everyone in that quarter and are also split 80/20 between Student 

Account and PMB. 

WHAT will I be doing? bringing food/drink to customers, running a 

cash register (The Resch has a very easy system), prepping food, 

grilling to name a few. 

ADDITIONAL PERKS: 

*you are able to enjoy the remaining event when your shift is 

complete. 

*You are able to enjoy any food not sold at the end of the night once 

inventory is complete (burgers, hot dogs, pretzels, pizza etc). 



*You are able to take a sneak peak at the entertainment when your 

stand is not busy. 

*You are able to bring a friend, spouse, grandparent, and even your 

child if age 16 and over (Must be age 18 to serve/sell alcohol but they 

can serve food) and ALL of your hours will be raising monies toward 

your student’s account and the PMB. 

*You are able to start raising money when your child is in 8th grade 

for their high school music trips. 

*When a student graduates/leaves the music program, remaining 

student account balances can be passed to another sibling entering 

the program. 

What are you waiting for?  Sign up NOW!  Bring a buddy or make it a 

date night and enjoy this wonderful fundraising opportunity!! *Reach 

out to a PMB board member if you’re looking for a fellow parent 

volunteer to learn the ropes with.   

TESTIMONIAL – “I was able to pay for 2 kids to go to Florida AND 

Pasadena by using student account money from working Resch 

Center events” – Charlotte S. 

 


